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ATTENTION STUDENTS - VERY IMPORTANT MESSAGE: 
The CARES act the government passed to help people during the pandemic provided TKU with funds 
to assist students struggling due to reduced income and/or because they had a need for new 
technology because they are taking courses solely online. We strongly encourage eligible students to 
apply for assistance, these funds are grants and do not need to be repaid. 
 
If you need assistance with rent/mortgage, food, utilities, technology needs and other household 
expenses, please take a few minutes to apply for assistance here: https://tinyurl.com/ybt34k3q. 
 
You will have an answer about your awarded amount within 2 days after submitting your application 
and, with direct deposit, could have funds in your bank account within 5 days after that! 
 
To be eligible, students must have been enrolled in Spring 2020 classes. Unfortunately, the 
government stipulated that these funds cannot be used for tuition and fees, online students or 
international students. 
 
Thank you, 
The Office of Student Financial Services 
The King's University 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 




